
  

Weekly News Friday 12th May 2023 
 

  

Week 4 Summer Term 1  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I have been incredibly proud of our Year 2 and 

Year 6 pupils this week, as they have taken their 

SATS papers. Their behaviour and approach to 

these tests (or quizzes as Year 2 call them!) has 

been a credit to them, their teachers and to you. 

We have tried to make it as positive an experience 

as possible, with extra breakfast and treats 

throughout but I think they will be ready for a 

break this weekend! 

The Summer Term also brings lots of fun events 

such as our Sports Days, so please keep an eye on 

the Important Dates section of our newsletter. You 

will also have received a letter about our new 

Friends of Saltergate Schools (FOSS) and I hope 

that many of you will be able to join in this new 

venture to develop our school community. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Jo Hall 

 

 

New email address 

We have a new email address, moving to one address 

for Saltergate. Please use 

admin@saltergateschools.co.uk.  

Previous Infantadmin and Junioradmin emails are no 

longer being managed. 

You may still receive some emails twice if you have 

children in both the infant and junior schools however 

both will come from ‘Saltergate-Schools-Admin'.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

If you are worried about any safeguarding situations, 

or you feel a child is being harmed you should 

contact Mrs Jo Hall (Designated Safeguarding Lead) 

or Mrs Judith Hollywood (Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead) to share your information. 

 

If you want to remain anonymous you can report 

concerns through the North Yorkshire Safeguarding 

Children Partnership website click here.  

Or phone 01609 780780 

It’s everyone’s responsibility to work together to 

keep children safe. 

 

Twitter  Follow us at @SaltergateSchs.   
 
ParentPay 
Can we please remind ALL parents to regularly log 
into your ParentPay account and check that you do 
not have any outstanding debit balances.  This 
could be for school lunches, Tuck, Nursery or 
Gateways fees, Trips, Rewards events etc.  If you 
do not have a ParentPay login, please can you see 
Mrs Coates in the Infant Office. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@saltergateschools.co.uk
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://twitter.com/SaltergateSchs


 

 

 

FOSS – Click here 

Our next FOSS meeting is at The Squinting 

Cat on Sunday, May 14th 4-6pm. If you feel 

you could contribute in any way and would like 

to get involved please email 

FOSS@saltergateschools.co.uk so we can 

reserve you a seat. This will be a relaxed 

opportunity to discuss fundraising ideas and 

future events. If you cannot make it but would 

still like to get involved please look out for 

future notices in the school newsletter and 

watch for our new FOSS Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We have been made aware of a free counselling 
service for children and young people, that you may 
be eligible for. Please have a look at the link below: 

Home - Stop.Breathe.Think 
(stopbreathethink.org.uk) 

 
Weather permitting, we are hoping to hold a cross country event 
for the children from Reception to Year 6. Debbie Speed from the 
Well Schools partnership will host the festival. This will take place 
next Friday 19th May. Each class will be given a time slot to run. 
Please can all children come to school in appropriate PE kit for the 
day.   

  
   

Infants 
Who is sitting on our Golden Bench?  

Coelho (Y2) Charlie and Lily  
Percival (Y2) Logan and Ava  
Bright (Y1) Evie and Matthew  
Jeffers (Y1) Diar and Maeve  
Donaldson (Rec) Avarose and Alfred  
Adeola (Rec) Jessica and Arlo 

 

Juniors 

Who are the ‘work stars’ of the week? 
Kipling (Y6) All of Kipling! Pullman (Y6) All of Pullman! 

Cowell (Y6) All of Cowell! 

Tolkien (Y5) Rosa Potter (Y5) Evie 

Morpurgo (Y4) Melani Rowling (Y4) Liam 

Walliams (Y3) Erik Dahl (Y3) Hollie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/441d7cf4-363b-4859-bbdd-19896a8f4fcc/foss-introduction.docx.pdf
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.stopbreathethink.org.uk&umid=59537FB7-F7F2-9305-AA2A-ACB70A2BBAB1&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-60a42a2f69acadfc2b8f4feba5e3c97099945d78
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.stopbreathethink.org.uk&umid=59537FB7-F7F2-9305-AA2A-ACB70A2BBAB1&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-60a42a2f69acadfc2b8f4feba5e3c97099945d78


Saltergate Superstars 
Reception  

  
Adeola – What a creative class Adeola are! Some more 

super reusing and recycling models coming in for our 

Knowledge Organiser. We have also had lifecycles, 

drawing and writing all about our new minibeasts 

Knowledge Organiser as well. You superstars! Keep up 

the great work Adeola class!  

 

Donaldson - We have been busy celebrating the Coronation 

in Donaldson class! Thank you for all the extra mile work and 

well done to Ellie for creating this picture! 

 

Year 1  
  

                     

 

 
  Bright - We love the wonderful extra mile created by 

the children this week. It sounds as if you all had a 
wonderful time celebrating the coronation. 

Jeffers – Lots of extra mile this week for our coronation 
knowledge organiser. Look at this fabulous drawing of King 

Charles.  
 

Year 2  

 

                              

Percival- The children have loved creating extra mile 
work this week for our Coronation Knowledge 

Organiser. Well done Percival class, fantastic work 

 
Coelho – Our children have been very busy going the extra 
mile. They have created detailed designs for crowns, made 

persuasive posters for street parties and have written 
fascinating facts about King Charles. Well done everybody! 



Year 3  

 
 

Dahl Class – these delightful Coronation biscuits were 
certainly fit for a king! Tasty and beautifully decorated 

crowns – super ‘extra mile’ work!  
A job well done! 

Walliams - A golden piece of ‘Extra Mile’ work to celebrate 

the Coronation. Fantastic use of gold foil. Well done!  

 

 

Year 4  

 

 

Morpurgo- We have gone coronation crazy this week 

making things to celebrate our new monarch King 

Charles III. Super work everyone! 

Rowling - Many of our children enjoyed celebrating the 
coronation last weekend! One of our children developed his 
food technology skills and made a trifle! It looked delicious!  

Year 5  

              

 

 
Potter- Elizabeth has made this amazing poster of a trip 

to Peru. Nice one Elizabeth!  

 

Tolkien - Rosa has made an incredible Macchu Picchu project 

and also read mountains of books this week! She is well 

overdue a star of the week too; well done Rosa! 

 

 

 



Year 6  
 
 
 

 
 

   

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 – Congratulations to all our Year 6 children for their hard work and efforts this week! We are so proud of you all! 

Outside of SATs, we have started lots of artwork based on the Mexican holiday of Dia de los Muertos (Day of the Dead) 

and they have made some wonderful creations!  

 

 

 



Important Dates and Information 

 

FOSS Introduction Click here 

Next meeting – Sunday 14th May 

Coffee Morning- The Hub 24 May 2023 9-10am 

Open Mornings-  

Tuesday 13 June – 9:15am and 10:15am 

Thursday 6 July – 9:15am and 10:15am 

Please contact the school office to book a slot 

Springtime Live- Year 4 13th June 2023 

Harrogate Tag Rugby Festival  23rd  June 2023 12-3PM 

Sickness bug in the Juniors Click here 

Year 6 – Leavers Information Link to hoodie order form click here 

Letter – Click here 

Gateways children moving to Nursery Click here 

Year 5 RSE letter Click here 

World Immunisation Week Click here 

Important Information regarding School Gates Click here  

Year 1 Reading books Click here  

Year 5 Waterpark trip (Residential trip when the children 
move into Year 6) 

Click here 

Summer 2023 Lunch menu  Summer Menu available here 
Price increase letter 

Operation Encompass (Domestic Abuse support) Click here for details 

Year 4 – Multiplication tables check  
Information for parents 

Information for parents click here  

Children with special dietary requirements Please complete the form by clicking here 

CEOP helping 4–7-year-olds be safer online  www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/   

Permission to attend school trips  https://forms.office.com/r/G9VzHbj95A   

Permission to have photos taken  https://forms.office.com/r/egMpHwrQnQ   

Permission to walk home (Year 5 & 6 ONLY)  https://bit.ly/3wn01U1  
Absences from school exceptional circumstances (one off 
event which is unavoidable)  

Pupil Leave of Absence Request | Saltergate Schools  

If your child needs to have regular medication such as an 
asthma inhaler, please complete this form  

https://forms.office.com/r/zScm8baXvE  

Staffing List: 2022-2023 UPDATE  https://bit.ly/3uKoT86  

Term Dates: 2022-2023  https://bit.ly/3MOqZdG  

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/441d7cf4-363b-4859-bbdd-19896a8f4fcc/foss-introduction.docx.pdf
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/letters/
https://forms.office.com/e/BsuFUG0zsK
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/letters/
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/letters/
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/letters/
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/971f39f1-4894-4d6c-895c-cbaee7fc4817/world-immunisation-week-ap-2023.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/aa75c4db-649e-412b-ace5-9bd784758f31/gates-letter.pdf
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/letters/
http://bit.ly/3FJIYB6
http://bit.ly/3YJoBdC
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/98f67a8a-c488-4c6a-8f81-502718ec20f5/school-lunch-increase-jan-2023.docx.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/a9b5e189-5b82-4f01-981a-9136d5828550/operation-encompass-letter-to-parents.pdf
http://bit.ly/3E4rH3M
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=mM5H0XdBpUW_zC8xlh2--0ITozX5NMRKsCyh0aIBoidUMVlSUEExWEVPQVdSVkFCTkgwVEJEMVNZMS4u
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/
https://forms.office.com/r/G9VzHbj95A
https://forms.office.com/r/egMpHwrQnQ
https://bit.ly/3wn01U1
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/pupil-leave-of-absence-request/
https://forms.office.com/r/zScm8baXvE
https://bit.ly/3uKoT86
https://bit.ly/3MOqZdG


Pupil Premium (Free School Meals) - This is different to 
Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM) that children Reception 
to Year 2 receive  

 

 

 


